
October 10, 2008 

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attn: Satter Lodhi, Ph.D 
Health Physicist 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, PA 19406 

Dear Mr. Lodhi: 
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Enclosed please find the information you requested from us on October 8th, you will 
find a copy of the  letter from ProTechnics regarding material transfer and a copy 
of ProTechnics license. 

If you need anything else please feel free t o  contact me at  304-482-1000. 

Sincerely, 
f l  

Randy Shab l i n  

Enclosures 
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PmTachnlcs Dlvlslan 
6316 Windfem Road 
Houston, Texas 77040 USA 
Td: 713-328-2320 
Fa: 71 3-328-21 63 
www.corelab.com 

Randy Shamblin 
Tracewell Services, Inc. 
P.O. Box 5414 
Vienna, WV 26 105 

Dear Mr. shamblin, 

The following Radioactive material was transferred to ProTechnics, a Division of Core Laboratories on 
October 30,2007 

Ir-192 ZW 1125 mCi 
Ir-192 LD 475 mCi 
sc-46 ZW 80 mCi 
Sc-46 LD 70 mCi 
sb-124 zw 25 mCi 
Sb-124 LD 457 mCi 

Will Williams 

Tracer Operations Manager 
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